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Questions and Comments from Members and Life Members

Feedback from Members and Life Members (as defined under the Constitution of
Football Victoria Inc) is important to us. To help us provide the best and most informed
response to your questions, we ask you to put your questions for the Football Victoria Inc
(“Football Victoria”) Annual General Meeting (“AGM") to us in writing in order that a
considered and thorough answer can be prepared for you.

If you would like to ask any questions concerning Football Victoria at the AGM, we
request that you complete this form to submit those questions in advance by returning
the form to Vicky Papamihail, Football Victoria Executive Assistant to the CEO via email
Vicky.Papamihail@footballvictoria.com.au or via post:

Football Victoria
PO Box 7488
Melbourne VIC 3004

All questions and comments must be received by Vicky Papamihail by 5:00pm on
Wednesday, 25 March 2020 in order to be included in the AGM.

Football Victoria will respond to the most frequently asked questions at the AGM. Any
questions that are not answered at this meeting will receive a written response from the
Football Victoria Board of Directors.

Members and Life Members are also able to ask questions from the floor at the AGM,

however, if you have questions prior, we encourage you to submit these on the form
provided.
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